
 

                                    
 
17th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
A reminder that tomorrow, Tuesday 18th February, Year 5 will visit the Science Center for 
Education (Planetarium Bangkok). This supports our current learning about space. 
  
We will leave school at 8am and travel by bus to the Planetarium. We will return between 1pm 
and 2pm and our school day will end as normal at 2:30pm. Students will be able to attend their 
usual ECAs.  
  
Students should wear their PE kit and a Patana hat and bring: 

• A daypack 
• A water bottle  
• A packed lunch (no nuts please) 
• A maximum of 200thb to spend in the gift shop. Small notes preferred.  

 
 
Warm regards,  
 
Alice Leslie 

Assistant Year Group Leader Y5 

 


